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Grozelle, Andy

From:  Chuck FarTauto

Sent:   Thursday, Apnl 14, 2011 10,C"z ÿM

To:    Grozelle, Andy

Subject; Locks St Area Traffic Safety
Hi Andy

I would like to address how residents using the alley between Ptne St and Tuckett, and Locke St and
Pearl St can enter traffic, both pedestrian and vehicular, safely.

In my optnlon usang a convex mirror properly mounted, Is the easiest remedy for these residents to
address oncoming traffic.

If reducing the speed on Locke St to 40 km/hr In the center of the Business district can also be addressed
at the same time, I'd like that addressed too My guess is that may be for another day and another
department

Indeed, I'd like my contact information left off the Public Record if possible
I can certainly be reached by your office.

Please let me know if this ÿs sufficient detail to get things rolling.

Regards
Chuck Farrauto


